20 September 2011

This letter serves to thank Rob Salisbury CSP for his service to Asia Professional
Speakers Singapore (APSS) as a member of the Executive Committee from July 2010 to
July 2011.

Rob was always eager to offer advice and feedback on events and contributed
suggestions at Executive Committee meetings, as well as always being willing to help and
advise those who sought or chose to become a Certified Professional Speaker (CSP).

At the Annual Convention in May 2011, Rob helped collect over $3000 for our nominated
charity, Operation Smile, by proactively responding to a member suggestion during the
event and then taking it upon himself to get other members to pledge or contribute to the
charity collection.

Rob was also instrumental in bringing Tom Hopkins CPAE to Singapore and to a special
private APSS meeting in June 2011 where APSS members and guests could meet and
hear from Tom. That particular event delivered a significant surplus to APSS, and for that
we are also grateful.

On behalf of the APSS members and the 2010-2011 Executive Committee, | would like to
extend my thanks to Rob Salisbury CSP for his service to the association and to me during
my year as association President.

Speak with you soon,
/’:\‘ )L!(//
Tim Wade

APSS President 2010-2011

Current Executive Committee Member and Immediate Past President 2011-2012
+65 8268 3670

tim@timwade.com
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